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Dear Parent / Carer,   
 
Re: Year 11 examination results day for pupils, August 25th 2022   
 
We are writing to inform you how and when pupils can collect their examination results on Thursday 
August 25th from school. Pupils will be given entry to the school building from 09:00 to 11:00 where 
they will receive a sealed envelope with their examination results enclosed.   
 
Members of the school’s Senior Leadership Team will be available to support pupils to understand 
their results and answer any questions they may have about the results themselves or the planned 
next steps to further study in September 2022. 
   
If you would like us to post the results to you, please bring in a stamped and addressed envelope to 
the main school reception before July 20th 2022. 
 
If you would like someone else to collect your results, please write to me at the school before July 
20th 2022 to advise who this will be. Anyone collecting examination results on behalf of another 
individual will have to show identification before the results can be released to them.  
  
We are very much looking forward to welcoming pupils back and celebrating their hard work and 
wishing them well for the next exciting steps in life. It was a real pleasure to see how well the year 
group applied themselves to their exams and we look forward to seeing all that they achieve over the 
years to come. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr M Auger    
Vice Principal 
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